
ARCH exhibited at the LeadingAge Annual meeting in 

Chicago. It was an incredible opportunity to connect 

with provider organizations and colleagues. 

The Lodge at Willow Pond expansion of thirty-one 

apartments was completed as part of a multi-phase 

master plan at Homewood at Frederick. 

Rendering 

The planned repositioning of common area amenities at Monarch Landing includes a lounge and 

multi purpose spaces, as well as a bar and activity spaces. 
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